
 
 

NOTICE 
 

 
The Virginia Marine Resources Commission’s Tidal Wetlands Mitigation Bank Workgroup will 
hold a public meeting to discuss proposed revisions to the VMRC’s Tidal Wetlands Mitigation 
Bank Guidelines and the VMRC’s Tidal Wetlands Mitigation/Compensation Policy. 
 
 
The meeting will be held at the Department of Environmental Quality’s Piedmont Regional Office, 
4901 Cox Road, Glen Allen, Virginia 23060.  The meeting will be held on March 22, 2024 and 
will begin at 10 a.m. 
 
 
VMRC DOES NOT DISCRIMINATE AGAINST INDIVIDUALS WITH DISABILITIES; 
THEREFORE, IF YOU ARE IN NEED OF REASONABLE ACCOMMODATIONS 
BECAUSE OF A DISABILITY, PLEASE ADVISE CARRILIN HIRSCH (757-502-7332) NO 
LATER THAN TWO WORKDAYS PRIOR TO THE MEETING DATE AND IDENTIFY 
YOUR NEEDS. 
 
 


